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• MONDAY | 9 a.m.  to  2 p.m.   Temporary Road Closure on Jurupa Detour Road. 
Please use Rutile Street or 56th Street to access Van Buren Blvd.

• Paving on Jurupa Detour Road, Jurupa Road and Hill Place from 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m.
• WEEK OF APRIL 18 |Daytime sewer line work on Felspar Street, 

north of Jurupa Road, business access is open.       #ShopJurupaValley 

Information in this alert may change without notice due to inclement weather or changed field conditions.
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
PAVING on April 18
• Jurupa Detour Rd.—expect a temporary road closure. Please use Rutile St. or 56th St. to access Van Buren Blvd.
• Jurupa Rd. from Cedar St. to Van Buren Blvd.—no parking on roadway, please park on Cedar St.
• Hill Place—no parking on the shoulders.
• The new 52nd St. Connector Rd. at Van Buren Blvd.— expected to open in mid-May. A new traffic signal

will be installed at the intersection with Van Buren Blvd., and a 3-way stop sign will be installed at the
intersection with Felspar St.

SEWER LINE work on Felspar Street north of Jurupa Road. Potholing work will take place during daytime 
work hours. Business access will remain open. 
EXCAVATION work continues to lower Jurupa Rd. west of Van Buren Blvd. Ultimately, the road will go under 
the new Van Buren Blvd. and UPRR bridges.  
BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM work continues on the new Van Buren Blvd. bridge. 
PUMP STATION work continues at the northeast corner of Van Buren Blvd. and Jurupa Rd.
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Monday, April 18 from 8:45 a.m. to 4 p.m. watch for traffic  
flagging and a temporary road closure from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.: 
please use Rutile Street  or 56th Street.

Carpenters and iron workers constructing the bridge support 
system footing for the new Van Buren Boulevard bridge.




